
         Langley Mill Infant & Nursery News    

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Summer 1 2023 

Attendance 
A quick reminder about attendance again. 
Please remember it is really important for your 
child to attend school regularly. The 
government have given 96% or above as the 
expectation for a child’s attendance. We will 
share your child’s attendance with you this 
term so you are aware if they are missing too 
much school time. 
Here is a reminder of our school day. 
➢ Breakfast Club – 8am  
➢ Nursery – 8.45 am – 11.45 am / 12.30 pm – 

3.30 pm 
➢ School – 8.55 am – 3.25 pm (bell rings at 

8.50 am). 
 

 
Welcome back to school everyone, we hope you all had a 
lovely Easter.  We are looking forward to another fantastic 
half term. With the nicer weather coming we are hoping to 

be doing a lot more outside learning this term…and even get 
to go on the field again. 

 

Diary Dates for this term 
 

Monday 17th April – School re-opens 
Thursday 27th April – Balanceability for Dazzling Dormice 
May is National Tell A Story Month which we will be 
doing work around in classes. 
Thursday 4th May- ACES Day (World’s Largest Exercise 
Class) 
Friday 5th May – King’s Coronation Activity Day 
(children will have a special picnic lunch together on this 
day as well). 
Thursday 11th May at 2.30pm – Parent Coffee Afternoon. 
The first 10 minutes will be a focus on Phonics and then 
it will be an informal opportunity to talk to staff and 
governors. 
Wednesday 17th May – IDAHOBIT Day – An opportunity 
to celebrate diversity in classes using a book as a 
stimulus. 
Tuesday 23rd May - Curious Cotton Mice are inviting 
their parents to come and explore the topic ‘Wonderful 
Wildlife’ with them. For Morning Nursery- parents to 
come at 10am, for afternoon nursery- parents to come 
at 2pm and if your child attends for 30 hours you can 
choose which one you attend or even come along twice. 
Thursday 25th May at 1.30pm – Year 2 are inviting their 
parents to attend a ‘Painting and Planting afternoon. 
Friday 26th – Break up for Half Term 
 

Fond Farewell 
 

Miss Brown, our Family Support Worker, will 
be leaving us at the end of this week. 

 

 
 

We will be really sad to see her leave and I 
know she has helped a lot of children and 

families during her short time at the school. 
She is really excited to be taking on a new 

challenge of supporting children from lots of 
communities in her new role in Derby. 

As a school we will continue to offer Early 
Help support to our families and children. 
Please come and speak to Mrs Gardner or 
Miss Jones regarding any safeguarding 

concerns or support you need. 

 Charges 
 

A reminder to please use parent pay to pay for breakfast 
club, nursery lunch time & lunches and afterschool clubs. We 
ask that payments are made promptly. 
 

Strike Action 
 
Just a reminder that the same as last time as a 

school we will be open fully on the upcoming 
teacher strike days. We hope you all have a fantastic term. 

From Mrs Gardner and the Langley Mill Team        

 


